Please Note

Both sites of The Thorpe Practice will be closed for Staff Training 

Wednesday 18th December 2024 
From 12:30pm until 2.30pm 
If you require medical assistance urgently during this time, please ring the normal surgery telephone number 0114 2488187 and you will be put through to the Out of Hours Service or alternatively call 111.
